What’s So Amazing about Grace?

The Amazing Grace Study Group will meet on Tuesday 9th February at 7.30pm in Paul and Pat’s house at 40 Garngaber Ave. Lenzie.  The next meeting will be on Tuesday 9th February between 7.30 and 9pm. 

There is no meeting in March due to the Lent Studies.  If you want to join us just come along and for more details please speak to us. 









Paul & Pat Hindle
Mother’s Union Annual General Meeting

The AGM is to be held on Wednesday 10th February at 7.30pm in the church hall. The meeting will be preceded by a short said Eucharist and followed by tea and biscuits.


On Saturday 13th February at 11am there will be a Commissioning Service to welcome Hilary Moran as Mother’s Union Provincial President for Scotland at St Mary’s Cathedral, Great Western Rd. Glasgow, with the Primus, the Most Revd David Chillingworth in attendance. Tea and coffee afterwards but bring your own packed lunch. 

On Wednesday 24th February from 2.00pm - 3.30pm the Mother’s Union will meet in the hall for coffee, cake and a chat. Everyone welcome whether or not a member.

Fair Trade

There will be a Fair Trade stall in hall after the 10.30am service on Sunday 14th February.  “FairTrade Fortnight” is from 22nd Feb – 7th March,when everyone is asked to “swap your cuppa for a FairTrade Cuppa”
LENT 2010
Anticipation of our Lenten Sacrifices gets underway with a traditional Pancake Party in the choir vestry, on Shrove Tuesday, 16th February at 7.30pm.  All welcome; more information in  next week’s Link.
There will be a Holy Communion to commemorate Ash Wednesday, on Wednesday 17th February at 7.30pm.
The Bishop’s Lenten Appeal

Lent Boxes will be available in the church from Sunday 14th February.  Last year the Lenten Appeal raised £12,654 for Aquaboxes, a disaster relief scheme run by Rotary International.

The Appeal this year, to be launched at Diocesan Synod, will be for the St Matthew Centre, Possilpark.

Action of Churches Together in Scotland
The Lenzie and Kirkintilloch ACTS Lent Study Groups will be on alternate Tuesdays and Thursdays on the following dates. All welcome.  Please note the different time for the last one on Tuesday 23rd March.

Thur 18th Feb 
7.30pm 

St David’s, Kirkintilloch
Tue 23rd Feb 

7.30pm 

St Ninian’s, Kirkintilloch
Thur 4th Mar 

7.30pm

Hillhead Parish, Kirkintilloch
Tue 9th Mar 

7.30pm 

St Cyprian’s, Lenzie
Thur 18th Mar 
7.30pm 

St Mary’s, Kirkintilloch
Tues 23rd Mar 
8.00pm 

Lenzie Union, Lenzie
Afternoon Service

On Sunday 21st February at 3.00pm, there will be a Service of Holy Communion in the afternoon.  This is primarily for the convenience of those who find it difficult to get out in the morning, but is open to everyone.  Refreshments in the hall afterwards 



Four Studies and a Party
Saturday 20th February - This is a workshop style study session led by Helen Ball from the Mission Core Group.  She will take us through a programme, to help us discern the type of person we would like to lead us at St. Cyprian’s.
The day runs from 10.30am - 3.30pm, with a party lunch sandwiched between the “four studies”.  If you haven’t already signed up, it’s not too late; there are still plenty of places. We need as many people as possible. 
Diocesan Synod

at the Glynhill Hotel, Renfrew.

Saturday 27th February
THIS year’s Diocesan Synod takes place on Saturday 27 February at the Glynhill Hotel, Renfrew.
Regional Councils have been asked to submit any motions via their Diocesan Council representatives to Diocesan Council.   Recently elected Lay Reps and Alternates particularly are asked to take note of this notice.
